
Brighton Area Fire Authority
615 W. Grand River Ave.

Brighton, MI 48116
o: 810-229-6640  f: 810-229-1619

March 3, 2023

OFFICIAL NOTICE

The BAFA Board meeting scheduled for

March 9th, 2023 has been canceled.

The next regularly scheduled BAFA Board

meeting is scheduled for April 13, 2023 at

Fire Station 31 at 8:00 am


